
Skill-building	Workshops	for	NQRS,	August	–	September	2019	

Suitable	for	people	returning	to	playing	recorder	after	a	break	and	for	those	who	attended	

Malcolm’s	workshops	earlier	this	year,	this	short	course	will	revise,	consolidate	and	extend	basic	

recorder	skills.	Soprano,	alto,	tenor	and	bass	players	are	all	welcome.	

The	course	assumes	that	particpants	already	know	the	first	8	notes	on	their	recorder	(D	–	D’	on	

soprano	or	tenor,	G	–	G’	on	alto	or	bass)	and	the	basics	of	reading	music.	From	that	point	we	will	

develop	in	all	directions	-	range,	fluency,	reading,	ensemble	skills,	following	a	conductor,	tuning	

and	intonation,	etc	-	according	to	interest	and	abilities.	

• Six	Monday	evening	sessions	x	1	hr,	5.30	-	6.30	pm.	

• The	course	will	begin	on	August	5	and	finish	on	September	16	but	we	will	take	a	one-

week	break	(tba)	along	the	way.	

• Venue:	24	Wentworth	Ave,	Mundingburra		

• Fee	$60	for	the	six	sessions,	plus	$10	for	Malcolm’s	Recorder	Notebook	2	if	you	don’t	

already	have	a	copy.		

• Other	music	will	be	supplied.	

• Please	bring	a	music	stand	if	you	have	one,	but	don’t	worry	if	you	can’t.	

• Class	size	will	be	limited	to	6.	

• The	class	will	be	not	proceed	if	there	are	fewer	than	4	pre-bookings.		

• Contact	Malcolm	on	mtattersall@iinet.net.au	to	register	your	interest.	You	will	receive	a	

confirmation	email	in	the	week	before	the	first	class,	whether	the	course	proceeds	or	

not.		

The	tutor:	Malcolm	Tattersall		

Malcolm	taught	in	Melbourne	before	moving	to	Townsville	in	1990	where	he	has	taught	

(and	performed	on)	recorder,	flute,	clarinet,	saxophone	and	sundry	other	woodwinds.	


